
Dear Sirs and Madams: 

 

Please support bill H7382 as I do!  I have been renting to URI students for 24 
years and the housing provides the needed rooms, along with opportunities for 
parents and guardians to visit our State.  

 

This bill reduces the current limits on renting and has driven the rent up for the 
remaining units!   

    

Thank you for your service 

Rebecca LaDuke 

8 Major Clethe Runway 

Narragansett, RI 

 


